
P4175 Non-Custodial Parent Relations 
 
In accordance with Policy #4170 above, upon request and unless prohibited by the court the school 
shall provide equal access to student records, notices and program announcements, etc. to both the 
mother, father and/or guardian of children whose parents are divorced.  Copies of any restrictive 
court orders must be made available to the school before such access will be denied.  Non-custodial 
requests for information shall name the student, the address and telephone number of the parent 
seeking access, and the specific access desired.    
 
A child will not be released to a non-custodial parent if the custodial parent timely notifies the 
principal of such restriction.  The principal may require legal documentation. 
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